
 
Please protect my healthcare rights by voting no on bill 4135.  
 
It has been a long and difficult process since my mother’s death four years ago. When I got the call that 
my mother had a stroke, the adrenaline surged through me and my heart began to race so much so that 
I felt like passing out. My mother was a strong woman and doctors said she would last only days. At the 
advice of the doctors and family members, my mother was denied food and water. She not only 
survived a week but, 2 more weeks. As a result of watching her die, I was diagnosed with post traumatic 
stress that has taken me years to somewhat recover from. I knew my mother well and knew that this is 
not what she would have wanted. I think about the future and how the end will be for me? Will I be 
denied food and water to save a buck? Will I have people advocating for my rights, when I can’t speak 
for myself? Will this be a new norm for Oregon.....denying basic rights to helpless people? Please, please 
vote not no on HB4135 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


